
 

 

LETTER FROM THE EDITOR-IN-CHIEF 

SUMMER 2022 ISSUE 

 

My Dear Colleagues and Friends: 

I write to you with a great deal of pleasure about the 

publication of the Summer 2022 Issue of the JSDA. I 

spent the months of June, July and some two weeks in 

August in West Africa doing some development work 

and some research on two book projects. That is why 

this Issue of the JSDA is being published a little late. 

We have three remarkable articles written by very 

seasoned scholars. The articles are relevant theoretically 

and operationally. They contribute to the dialogues on 

the themes of the JSDA. Please continue to send your 

comments to me. 

 

Thanks, 

Valentine Udoh James, Ph.D.; CEI; CAQS 

Professor, Environmental Management, Planning and Policy 

Pennsylvania Western University - Clarion 
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